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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

“Open House” 
Public Grievances Redress System 

Bangalore Region 
 

With a view to ensure effective redress of public grievances, minimizing 

public interface and provide guidance on matters related to DGCA licensing 

system, it has been decided to hold ‘Open House’ on every Wednesday (or 

the next working day in case of a holiday) at the office of Director of 

Airworthiness between 4.00 PM and 5.00 PM. The ‘Open House’ will 

redress of grievances of public including AME licences renewal and 

endorsement pertaining to the region. 

Applications received from visitors will be registered and disposed off 

within a given time frame. 

All are requested to provide wide publicity to this notice among 

personnel concerned 

 
 

G T Selvan 
Director of Airworthiness 


